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Action Taken of Meeting
1. Organizing a Student Induction Program for the academic session 2023-24 was

10.

11.

conducted successfully. It included orientation sessions, academic and co-curricular
framework. Feedback from students was collected for improvement.

Website Updates being made to the college website, including event announcements,
examination schedules, and new initiatives.

Fieldwork/Project Applications approval process for student fieldwork/projects was
streamlined. Clear guidelines and deadlines were provided via emails and notice
boards.

Alumni Committee Meeting and Workshop. An Alumni Committee meeting was held
and a one-day workshop titled "Building Bridges: Leveraging Alumni for College
Growth" was successfully organized. Alumni shared their insights and guidance with
current students. Disseminating and Approving PO, PSO, and CO Program Outcomes
(PO), Program Specific Outcomes (PSO), and Course Outcomes (CO) were discussed
and approved during faculty meetings. These have been shared with students via
notice boards and the college website.

Grievance redressed mechanism was implemented, including digital grievance portal.
Monthly reviews ensure timely resolution.

Strategy for Advanced and Slow Learners were encouraged to take on extra projects,
while slow learners were provided with remedial classes and mentoring sessions.
Progress is regularly monitored.

Encouraging N-LIST Membership was conducted to promote N-LIST among students,
resulting in a significant increase in registrations.

Parent-Teacher Committee Meeting: Committee meeting for 2023-24 was held, where
academic and co-curricular performance of students was discussed. Feedback from
parents was taken.

Student Feedback Transparency mechanism was introduced in college, ensuring that
feedback and subsequent actions are displayed on notice boards and the website for
transparency.

A Parent-Teacher Committee meeting was organized for the new academic session,
where feedback from parents was collected and incorporated into the action plan for
the academic year.

The feedback system was enhanced by introducing an online platform for anonymous
submissions. The collected feedback was reviewed by faculty, and actionable changes
were communicated to the students.




